
There are two possibilities for why John Tierney is ignoring you and isn't holding 
any constituent Town Halls during the August recess – a.) he's afraid of what you  
might think about pending legislation (like health care reform), or b.) he doesn't 
care what you think. Chances are good it's option "B". 

Let's make sure our "representative" can't ignore us. Call his office, and tell him 
to vote "NO" on government-run health care. We can't afford it and it takes 
away too many fundamental freedoms like choice and privacy. 


